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Town of Granby
MEMORANDUM                                                          DATE: December 11, 2024
TO:


Soctt A. Nolan, Town Clerk
FROM:   

Mike Walsh, Granby Town Manager
REGARDING:
  
Cancellation of January 2025 Library Board Meeting
Due to the lack of a quorum, Chairperson Judy Guarco has cancelled the regular meeting of the Library Board scheduled for January 8, 2025. 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 12 at 6:30 pm and will be held in-person at the Granby Public Library in the Fox Meeting Room. 
CC: Mike Walsh, Granby Town Manager
